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Staffing News 
We are delighted to share some very exciting news with you- Mrs Walton is expecting 
a Baby!  
Mrs Walton will continue to be working with us and is due to go on maternity leave 
towards the end of the summer term. Please join us in wishing Mrs Walton a safe and 
healthy pregnancy and we look forward to meeting her new arrival who is due to 
make an appearance in July. 

World Book Day Celebrations- 4th-8th March 
Next week we will be celebrating World Book Day and this year we will be exploring non-fiction 
and factual books. The children will be taking part in World Book Day activities during week and we 
are also looking forward to celebrating with a delicious themed lunch prepared by our kitchen 
team on Thursday. Please place an order on schoolgrid if you would like your child to take part. 
 
Children are welcome to bring their favourite non-fiction or factual books into school 
during the week to share with their class friends- Please ensure all books are named.  
 
On Friday 8th March, to end our week of celebrating books, we would like to invite children to 
come into school dressed as one of their favourite book characters or an animal. Please be creative 
with costumes, we would love to see costumes/hats made from recycled materials- there is no 
requirement to buy a costume. We are really looking forward to seeing how creative the children 
can be and there will be a prize for each class for the most sustainable costume ideas. 
 
 
 
 

Forest School and PE Timetable 

Forest School sessions have now started this half term for Reception and Year 2 children, Please 
could children come to school dressed for their forest school session on their allocated day, with a 
spare change of clothing and wellies in a named bag. 
 

 Forest School PE 

Reception Tuesday Thursday 

Year 1  Tuesday/Wednesday 

Year 2 Friday Thursday 
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